
 
 

 

October 23, 2024 

 

Subject: Royal® Vinyl Siding Price Increase 

 

Dear Royal® Vinyl Siding Customers, 

 

Westlake Royal Building Products™ is announcing a price increase for all Royal® Vinyl Siding 

and accessories along with additional related products as outlined below effective with all 

orders placed on and after January 1, 2025. We will continue to accept orders until that date at 

your current price, subject to ordering patterns that are similar to your 2024 average orders 

placed. 

 

The following products will be subject to the 4-6% price increase: 

 

- All Royal Vinyl Siding and Vinyl Soffit profiles 

- All Haven™ Insulated Siding profiles 

- All Vinyl Siding and Insulated Siding Accessories 

- Portsmouth® Shake and Foundry Specialty Siding® 

- Cedar Renditions® Premium Siding, Soffit and Accessories 

 

Price sheets will be made available to you no later than mid-December, 2024.   

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this communication, please contact your 

Customer Service Representative or your Territory Manager. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Bill Conlon 

Vice President, US Sales 

 
 


